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NOV 0 21982

Docket No. 99900400/82-02

Babcock & Wilcox Company
Nuclear Power Generation Division
ATTN: Mr. D. E. Guilbert

Vice President and General Manager
P. O. Box 1260
Lynchburg, VA 14505

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated October 8,1982, in response to our
undated letter received by you on September 8, 1982. Your corrective
actions and preventive measures relating to Nonconformances E and F
still appear to be incomplete; however, the likelihood that further
correspondence on these nonconformances will produce the information
we require is small. Therefore, we will inspect this matter in depth
during our next inspection scheduled in the month of November.

Sincerely, .

' Original Sfsned bys
U. P.OTAPQVS*'

Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch
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